OBJECTION

From: Eileen Kerr
4 Heath Villas
Vale of Health
NW3 1AW

As the rear elevations of 1 to 6 Heath Villas are south-east
facing, the proposed new lower ground floor extension will cause
a noticeable loss of light in the rear lower ground floor room of
my property adjoining No 5 Heath Villas.

It is unclear from the drawing of the proposed front elevation
whether the existing pillar at the bottom left of the front steps is
being removed. It also appears that the low wall and railing
running from that pillar to the top of the steps leading down into
the front area are to be removed. Both these alterations are out
of keeping with the rest of the properties in the terrace, which is
in a Conservation area.

In addition, | endorse the comments made by The Heath and
Hampstead Society in the Society's Objection to this planning
application.

Please refuse this application.



Eileen Kerr



